
1

Ariana Costa

From: Sean Duffy <duffysmassage@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 1:00 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Assault Weapons Ban  House Bill No. 5436, 5652 , 5653
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Sean Duffy 
22 A Street Cranston RI 02920 
401-486-9571 
Scduffy2006@yahoo.com 
 
 Clerk: Roberta DiMezza | Phone: 222-2258 | Email: HouseJudiciary@rilegislature.gov 
 
 
 
I feel the need to forward this email to you regarding the pending vote to ban assault weapons. I find this by 
definition to be a ban on all weapons and an infringement on my right to legally own a firearm in this great 
nation of ours. I am a resident of Cranston where I have resided at 22 A street for the past 15 years. I am a 
Gulf War Veteran, RI Army National Guard and have been a lifelong resident of this State. I presently own a 
small business in Warwick where I have worked with the Veterans Hospital treating chronic pain. This bill is 
not an honest genuine bill and needs to be voted down or sent back to a committee to produce a fair solution 
for all parties.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sean Duffy 
 


